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Dear Dozier Families, 

As the temperature drops and the leaves change to red, yellow and orange; we 
are reminded that fall has arrived and the first nine weeks of school has end-
ed.  As we start the 2nd nine weeks, please ask your students about their aca-
demic goals and how they plan to achieve these goals.  Are they going to com-
plete 100% of their homework and classwork?  Are they going to study night-
ly?  Are they going to stay after for extra help?  What is YOUR STUDENT 
GOING TO DO?  Please continue to have open communication with the 
school regarding your student’s academic progress.  One way of doing this is to 
sign up for PARENT VUE, our online system to access your student’s 
grades.  If you have not done so yet, please sign up for this valuable re-
source.  Also we ask that all students participate in at least one after school ac-
tivity, please see our website for a list of clubs and activities that your student 
may like to join.  READING is essential to your student’s success, so please 
ensure that your student is READING, READING and READING. Ask your 
student about the book that he/ she is reading.  At Dozier we are a community 
of readers, the adults and the students; so as our Dozier parents, you are en-
couraged to MODEL reading as well.  In honor of American Education week, 
Dozier will host an OPEN HOUSE on November 20, 2014.  You are invited 
to visit your students’ classrooms to see how Dozier is preparing your student 
to be COLLEGE, CAREER and CITIZEN ready and to enjoy a SPECIAL 
LUNCH with your student. We are happy to have YOU as a PARTNER and 
an ESSENTIAL PIECE as we work together to ensure that your student has a 
successful year!  

   FROM LISA GATZ, PRINCIPAL  

DOZIER MIDDLE SCHOOL 

VOLUME 8, ISSUE 2                                                              

DOZIER DOINGS 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
NOVEMBER 

 Nov. 3: Period 1: 9-Wks 

Report Ends 

 Nov. 4: Teacher Workday 

(students do not report) 

 Nov. 6: Big Blast Party 

 Nov. 11: Teacher Quarterly 

Planning, half day dismissal 

 Nov. 12: Period 1: 9-Wks 

Report Issued 

 Nov. 20: Thanksgiving 

Dinner with Families 

 Nov. 26: Schools closed, 

offices closed 1/2 day 

 Nov. 27-28: Thanksgiving 
Holiday (schools and offices 
closed) 

DECEMBER  

 Dec. 5: Period 2: Interim 

Ends 

 Dec. 10: Period 2: Interim 

Report 

 Dec. 22: Schools closed; 

offices open 

 Dec. 22-Jan. 2: Winter 

Break 

 Dec. 23: Schools closed; 

offices 1/2 day 

JANUARY 

 Jan. 5: Schools and offices 

reopen 

 Jan. 19: M.L. King Holiday 

(schools & offices closed) 

 Jan. 23: Teacher Workday 

(students do not report) 

 Jan. 23: Period 2: 9-Wks 

Report Ends 

 Jan. 26: Staff Development 

(students do not report) 
 Jan. 27: Second Semester 
Begins 

  

 Select 8th grade students to see Fall Play at Woodside, Nov 6th, 9:30-12:00 

 High School Parent Information Night: November 13, 2014, 6:00-7:30  

 November 20th- OPEN HOUSE Come visit your student’s classrooms 
and join us for a SPECIAL LUNCH 

 8th grade Honor Roll to see Woodside Dance Recital, November 21, 9:30-
12:00 

 Magnet Presentation to 8th grade students during PE/RA, December 9th.  

Dates to Remember 

December 2014/January 2015 
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Did you 

know that 

Dozier is 

a PBIS 

(Pos it ive 

Behavior 

In tervent ion  Sys tem) 

school? What does that 

mean? It means that at Doz-

ier we want all children to 

be successful. We work 

hard to promote success in 

a variety of ways and pro-

vide assistance for those 

students who might need 

help. As a PBIS school the 

focus is on BEING POSI-

TIVE at all times.  We en-

courage all Dozier Dragons 

to interact in a positive way- 

student to student, adult to 

student, and adult to adult. 

We stress that respect is a 

Dozier expectation. Alt-

hough students are disci-

plined for inappropriate 

behaviors at Dozier, the 

goal of a PBIS school is to 

put the emphasis on the 

POSITIVE behaviors.  Stu-

dents who behave according 

to Dozier’s  expecta-
tions  receive rewards such 

as Dozier Dollars, celebra-

tions, and other school-wide 

incentives. By informing 

you that we are a PBIS 

school, we ask that you ask 

your student how many 

Dozier dollars he/she has 

earned so far this year and 

how he/she has spent them. 

Thank you for your support 

with this school wide pro-

gram and partnering with us 

for its success.  

This year the 
National Junior 
Honor Society 
(NJHS) will be 
focusing on stu-
dent success at 
Dozier Middle 
School.  We will 
be hosting after-
school peer tu-

toring on most Tuesdays.  
During this after-school tu-
toring the NJHS students 
will help other students with 
homework, projects, make-
up work, or simply help 
them understand a concept.  
Students often are more at 
ease with their peers and 
are willing to ask questions 
that they are sometimes not 
comfortable asking during 
class.  Please take advantage 
of this opportunity for your 
student and encourage him/

her to attend when needed. 

NJHS After-School First 
Semester Tutoring Dates: 

November 18 

December 2 

December 9 

December 15 

PBIS NJHS 
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LITERACY CORNER 
Becoming a Community of Readers 
Putting the Pieces Together for Greater Success at Dozier Middle School 

Our community is 
really coming together as 
we strive to be known as 
readers at Dozier Middle 
School. This week the li-
brarians sponsored lunch 
bunch readers. Students 
came to the library after 
eating lunch and used some 
of their time to sit in com-
fortable chairs and read or 
access our online reading 
program, Start to Finish.  
Students have amassed a 
number of hours on the 
program since the begin-
ning of the year. Please 

remember that they can 
access it at home. There is 
a direct link from the Dozi-
er webpage. The librarians 
reported that our circula-
tion numbers are up about 
10% over this time last 
year. While that is a good 
increase, we would really 
like to see a 25% increase 
by the end of the school 
year. 
This week we celebrated 
summer reading projects 
with an after school event 
for 520 students. They 
bounced, played, ate and 

danced their way through 
the event to celebrate their 
success. Our next event 
will be a series of reading 
lock-ins after school. The 
first one will be for 6th 
grade students and teachers 
(any grade) on November 
20th. Reading, snacking, 
and talking about books 
will be just some of the 
features. Parents are wel-
come to join us for an af-
ternoon of reading. Please 
remember that “Readers 
are Leaders”. Continue to 
encourage your children to 

read on their own and talk 
about the books, maga-
zines, and newspapers with 
you. 
 

“Our 
community is 
really coming 

together as 
we strive to 
be known as 

readers at 
Dozier 
Middle 

School. “ 
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  DRESS for SUCCESS DAY   Tuesday 11/18  

              COLLEGE DAY                    Friday 11/21 

Join us for our Open House on November 20th.  Dozier’s students are learning to be College, Career and Citizen 
Ready!  Visit your student’s classes to see engaging, rigorous lessons and then eat lunch with your student.  

 

                   American Education Week November 17-21 

DOZIER DOINGS 

For More Info: 

Contact the  YEAR-YEAR-

BOOKBOOK  ADVISORADVISOR  :  

 

Patricia J Davis 
7th Grade Counse-
lor 
Dozier Middle 
School 
757-888-3300 ext. 
26532 

 Join us and your student for a delicious pre-holiday meal served in the cafeteria  

during your student’s lunch period.   
***Cost: $3/meal which includes a drink, (a cup of Fruit Punch, Tea or Lemonade) 

                                                   ***Please DO NOT send money now. Pay at the event. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________                          

    RSVP for Thanksgiving Feast 

Student Name: ________________________________ 

Student Grade: ________________________________ 

Number Attending: _____________________________ 

                         

Dozier Dragons Thanksgiving Feast  on November 20th  
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This year the Dozier Middle School PTA is collecting 
Box Tops for Education! This is a great program where 
every Box Top brought in is worth ten cents to Dozier. 
(The Box Tops are the purple squares that you see on 
some of the items you buy in the store).  You can send 
in your Box Tops in a plastic bag or envelope with the 
student’s name clearly labeled on the front and turn 
them into the front office.  The PTA will be giving away 
1 great prize in the fall and 1 in the spring (giving stu-
dents 2 chances to win). For every 10 Box Tops a stu-
dent brings in, he/she gets one entry into the drawings, 
(bring in 50 Box Tops, get 5 entries). Oh, and don’t for-
get, you can designate your Box Tops to help Art, Cho-
rus, Band or Orchestra. 

There is additional information available online at 
www.btfe.com about the program. For those of you who 
shop online, you can register at the Box Tops website 
and then shop at participating online sites and get Box 
Tops with your purchase that you can designate to Dozi-
er. Let’s make this the best year ever for Box Tops! 

Box Tops for Education 

!Volunteers Needed! 
Are you good with organization? Do you like to talk on the 
phone or send emails? Do you enjoy baking or have a spe-
cial dish you like to make? Do  you find spending someone 
else's money relaxing? If you answered “Yes” to any of these 
questions, Dozier’s PTA needs your help. You don’t have 
to come to every meeting or give us hours upon hours of 
your time. We are only asking that every family helps us 
for one hour in any way they feel comfortable. Please con-
tact your PTA President at dmsptapresident1@gmail.com 
to volunteer or just to be added to the  email list, so you 
can stay up-to-date on events. Also, take 
a look at our Facebook page or our web-
site. 

PTA contact information: 

Email: 

President: Amanda Jones 
dmsptapresident1@gmail.com  

1st Vice President Programs: LeeAnn Dunn 
dmsptavp1@gmail.com  
Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/
doziermiddleschoolpta 
Website: 

http://dozier.nn.k12.va.us/pta.html 
Telephone: 

757-888-3300 ext. 26507 

PTA members receive discounts on a variety of services and products to help your family save money 
daily. Help keep your family’s budget on track throughout the school year with offerings from many 
local retailers. For more information please checkout the PTA page: http://dozier.nn.k12.va.us/pta.html 

 Please, ACTIVATE your PTA membership card NOW!!! 

Support your PTA! Your membership helps us continue to enrich the lives of Dozier our 
students. If you haven’t already, join today It’s Not Too Late!  


